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[Project Allowance Letter–September 2024]

	



	

		    September 23, 2024.	         
Mehwish Ali,
Assistant Manager Business Development,
7170205720634,
Islamabad.

Subject:  Project Allowance Letter
 
Dear Mehwish,
 
This letter is with reference to our management discussion regarding the subject.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In recognition of the increased workload and responsibilities associated with CTC projects, we are pleased to inform you that a project allowance of PKR 50,000/- will be added to your monthly salary, effective from October 01, 2024. This allowance will remain in effect until the conclusion of the project, December 2028, or further instructions, whichever comes first.


Please note that other terms and condition of your employment will remain the same.
 
 

Thank you for your continued dedication and hard work on the CTC projects. We look forward to your continued efforts and support in achieving CTC objectives.



Best Regards,


 
 ______________
Sarah Farooqui
Director/CEO


